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 Objection

Comments Along with the HGV's and vehicles with the housing developments and extra waste coming into the
waste plant there will be considerable more traffic effecting all the villages around Ford. There will be
more pollution and wear on the already deteriorating roads. The idea is good but this sort of plant
needs to accessed directly off a motorway or duel carriageways and not have HGV's effecting the
villages around Ford and beyond. Thank You, R Brennan.
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